
 The Big 
Workplace 
Meeting 

 
The trade union bill currently before 

Parliament is unfair, unnecessary and 

undemocratic. To hear more about how this 

could affect you at work, join us on: 

 

Tuesday 9 February at 12.30pm 

 
Room 54/8031, Highfield Campus, University 

of Southampton 

 
The meeting is open to everyone, you 

don’t need to be a union member to 

attend 
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The Big Workplace Meeting will 

take place across the country, 

with as many union branch 

meetings as possible taking place 

simultaneously at 12.30pm on 

Tuesday 9 February. 
 

About the meeting 
 

We invite you to join TUC General 

Secretary Frances O’Grady and a 

special guest for a live broadcast to 

your branch meeting at 12.45pm. 

Frances will give an update on 

progress of the trade union bill and 

there will be an opportunity to ask 

questions.   

 

Ask Frances 
 

Please post any questions relating to 

the trade union bill in advance or on 

the day using Twitter, hashtag 

#heartunions. We will post up a 

summary of the questions and 

responses later in the week on the 

website. 
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